» Mmersham Corporation

. 40 North Avenue
Burlington, Massachusetts 01803

Telephone (617) 272-2000

May 31, 1990

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

OWFN 4E4

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald,

We request renewal of USNRC Certificate of Compliance 9053 issued for Amersham
Model 683 Type B(U) package (Package Identification Number USA/9053/B(WU)). We
are enclosing a check for $150.00 as the application fee for this renewal.

As the International Atomic Energy Agency Certificate of Competent Authority

and the Canadian Endorsement Certificate for this package are coterminous with
the USNRC Certificate of Compliance, we request this renewal be issued as
expeditously as posuible in order to afford us sufficient time to obtain renewals
of these other certilicates.

We trust this contains the information necessary to support our request. I1f we

can provide additional information, please contact us.

Sincerely,
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